13- الضمائر المنفصلة الخاصة بالند

D 13624	(Pages : 2)	Name
		Reg. No
FIRST SEMESTER (CBC)	SS—UG) DEGREE EXAMINA	TION, NOVEMBER 2021
	Afzal-Ul-Ulama	
AFU 1A	02—STUDIES IN ARABIC GRAD	MMAR
	(2019—2020 Admissions)	Marks
Time : Two Hours		Maximum: 60 Marks
(Ceiling 20 Marks)	الإرشادات. ولكل سؤال رقمان	1- أجب عن الأسئلة الآتية حسب
		* أكتب عن الآتية مع الأمثلة.
		1- العلم.
		2- النكرة.
		3- أدوات الإستثناء.
		- 4- بدل الإشتمال.
		6- حروف الجر
		0- حروف الجر. 7- المفعول به
		8- الفاعل.
		9- المضاف إليه وإعرابه.
	الرجل إلى المسلمتان مع تغير لازم)	10- جاء الرجل باكيا. (حول ا
رأيت عصفورين	تا مناسبا: (ا) رأيت ولدين(ب)	11- ضع في المكان الخالي نعا
	ة المناسب	12 - أكمل الفراغ بإسم الإشار
الكريمين؟.	الجميلة (ب) هل تعرف الرجلين	(١) أنظر إلى الصورة
(Ceiling 30 Marks)	حسب الأرشادات. ولكل سنوال 5 أرقام	11 - أجب عن الأسئلة الآتية
		* بين الآتية مع الأمثلة.

14- الأسماء الخمسة وإعرابها

15- إعراب الفعل المضارع مع الأمثلة.

16- الفعل المعتل وأنواعه.

17- المعرفة وأنواعها.

* أعرب الآتكية.

18- إياي عالج الطبيب.

19- يرجع الطالب من المدرسة.

111- أكتب مقالة عن واحد من الأتنية

20- أنواع المفاعيل.

21- الأسماء الإشارة للقريب والبعيد مع الأمثلة.

(1x 10 -10 Marks)

I'm and man a Th	(es:4)	ag	(P
------------------	--------	----	----

WIN:	ame	CONGULATION OF		100 (2)
		1000 FRANK (1990)	2.	••••••
200				15116
D	400	NT_SERVE	1959 1959	200

FIRST SEMESTER (CBCSS-UG) DEGREE EXAMINATION, NOVEMBER 2021

English (B.A/B.Sc.)

ENG 1 A01—TRANSACTIONS: ESSENTIAL ENGLISH LANGUAGE SKILLS

(2021 Admissions)

Time: Two Hours

Maximum: 60 Marks

Section A

Answer atleast **eight** questions.

Each question carries 3 marks.

All questions can be attended.

Overall ceiling 24.

- 1. You want to watch the new movie released in the theatre. How will you suggest this to your friends?
- 2. You arranged a party to celebrate your appointment as the probationary officer in a public sector company. But you forgot to invite one of your friends for the party. Express your regret using should have.
- 3. *I'll talk to you again soon* is a reply to a telephone call. Frame a suitable question used in telephonic English for this reply.
- 4. Rearrange the given jumbled sentence to get the correct expression used for preventing an interruption. hour?/mind/in/Would/calling/an/back/you.
- 5. Identify the vowel sounds in *Moon* and *Toil* and categorise them as monophthong or diphthong.
- 6. Identify the sounds of the underlined letters in <u>Jeep</u> and <u>Th</u>rough and transcribe them.
- 7. Justin is singing since 4 pm. Rewrite the sentence correctly. Justify your corrections.
- 8. It'spurple. Frame a "Wh" question for this sentence.
- 9. Allen has not been working very hard. Identify the verb and helping verb in the sentence.
- 10. Students are dishing out leaflets to passers-by. Identify the phrasal verb in the sentence and write its meaning.
- 11. The cyclone caused <u>a lot of damage</u> on all parts of the region. Write the idiomatic expression for the underlined words.

12. Dad seemed more <u>disappointed</u> than angry. Write the meaning of the underlined word in the given sentence.

 $(8 \times 3 = 24 \text{ marks})$

Section B

Answer atleast five questions.

Each question carries 5 marks.

All questions can be attended.

Overall ceiling 25.

- 13. Prepare a short telephonic conversation in which phrases like I'm afraid, hang on, speaking etc. occur.
- 14. Elucidate the way in which the given words differ in articulation and meaning. Support your answers with examples.

Contest (N) and Contest (V)

Insult (N) and Insult (V)

15. Each given sentence has one word missing. Write it in and justify your answer.

My brother not teach Physics.

You study French?

16. Reorder the given sentences and identify the tense in them.

those/young/come/from/labourers/Bengal

weather/cloudy/tomorrow/according/to/the/report/it will be

- 17. Choose one phrasal verb and use it in two sentences of yours. Toy with/ Count on
- 18. Choose one idiom and use it in two sentences of yours. Turn up / At your wits end
- 19. The sentences below consist of some grammatical mistakes. Identify the mistakes and rewrite them correctly. Justify your corrections.

Speak slowly to Ana and Petra because they doesn't speak English very well.

In 1975, after seven years in prison, Carson had been leaving and started a new life.

 $(5 \times 5 = 25 \text{ marks})$

Section C

Answer any one question.

The question carries 11 marks.

20. Make up a reasonably long dialogue which contains expressions used for polite requests/persuations/suggestions and their responses.

Speakers: Abhijith and Salma

Situation: For the selection of a theme for the mime performance, Abhijith wants the theme of

'child abuse and Salma wants 'women and society'.

21. Read the text and do as directed.

The Train

On a warm spring afternoon, Bindiya and her brother went outside to play. Bindiya was eight and Bineesh was ten. "Let's go to the bridge," Bindiya said, "if we stand on the bridge, we can see fish in the river." "I don't know…", Bineesh said "Mom told us: "don't go on the bridge." She said it is dangerous." "Oh Come on!" Bindiya said. "I'm not afraid. Are you?"

Bindiya and Bineesh walked on to the bridge and began looking for fish in the river. The bridge was a train bridge. Three times a day trains went over the bridge. But Bindiya and Bineesh were not thinking about trains. They were thinking about the fish. The children were standing in the middle of the bridge when they heard a loud noise. "A train is coming," Bineesh yelled. Run!"Bineesh ran to the end of the bridge. He was safe.

Bindiya ran too, but she fell. She got up and continued running. "Hurry! Hurry!" Bineesh yelled from the end of the bridge, the train is coming! Bindiya looked behind her and saw the train. It was coming fast! Bindiya ran towards her brother. Then she fell a second time. She fell right on the train track. She looked back again at the train. The train was very close now! There was no time to get up and run, so Bindiya didn't move. She stayed where she was lying between the rails of the train track. She put her head down and waited for the train to go over her. Bineesh stood at the end of the bridge and screamed.

A few seconds later all twelve compartments of the train went over Bindiya. Some times the bottom of the train touched Bindiya's back, but she was not hurt. After it went over her, Bindiya stood up and yelled to Bineesh "don't tell mom!"

Of course Bindiya's mother found out about Bindiya and the train. Bindiya's mother was angry and happy at the same time. She was angry that Bindiya went on the bridge, but she was relieved that Bindiya was alive.

And Bindiya? How is she? Bindiya's mother says, "Bindiya is fine, but sometimes she goes to sle and then wakes up crying. And she doesn't like the sound of the trains."

Read the following sentences and choose the correct option:

- a) Bindiya and Bineesh were thinking about trains. False/True
- b) Bineesh was deeply worried about his sister. False/True

Re-read the text and select the correct answer.

- c) "She said it is dangerous" Which among the following is closest in meaning to the italicized word?
 - a) Harmful.

b) Risky.

c) Bad.

- d) Unhealthy.
- d) "Bindiya's mother was angry and happy at the same time." which among the following best expresses the idea of the given sentence in the story.
 - a) Bindiya's mother was confused.
 - b) Bindiya's mother had mixed feelings.
 - c) Bindiya's mother was shocked.
 - d) Bindiya's mother had no emotions.

Answer the following questions in complete sentences. The answers need not be directly stated in the passage.

- e) Why did Bindiya and Bineesh go to the train bridge?
- f) Why did Bindiya tell Bineesh not to tell about the incident to their mother?
- g) Why did Bindiya not get up and run when she fell the second time?

 $[1 \times 11 = 11 \text{ marks}]$



-076	198	O	尾	a	200
D	.1.	-	u	U	1003
100	pare				

(Pages : 5)

Name.....

Reg. No.....

FIRST SEMESTER (CBCSS—UG) DEGREE EXAMINATION, NOVEMBER 2021

Arabic (B.A./B.Sc.)

ARB 1 A07 (1)—LANGUAGE SKILLS IN ARABIC

(2021 Admissions)

Time: Two Hours and a Half

Maximum: 80 Marks

Section A

Answer at least **ten** questions. Each question carries 3 marks. All questions can be attended. Overall Ceiling 30.

				سناسية	راغ بالكلمة ال	ملإ القر	1 •
	الى ، من)	(على		السرير	الوالد نائع	(1 .1	1
	معلمة ، عميد)			. في الكَلْيَة	محمد	(ب	
. (يكتبان ، يكتبون	(یکتب ، ر		الدرس	الولد	(E	
· i	الرجل ، النساء)	(المينت ،	سة	فناء المدرس	يكنس	(7	
	عبان ، يلعبون)	(يلعبن ، يل			البنات		2
	لى ، إلى)	(من، ء	رساة	المدر	التلميذ يرجع	ب)	
	پکتب ، تکتب)	(يكتبون ،			الطلاب		
(ن	فاتزان ، فاتزو	(فائز ،			المجتهدون .		
	انت ، هو)	(المنبي ،	ديقه		يذهب		.3
	هذه ، هؤلاء)	(هذا ،			أختي		
	، أنا ، نحن)	(انت					
	، إلى ، حتى)	(عن	قاء		نحن نتكلّم		
	2. رخيص	أبيض	.1	نىادة :-	الكلمات المه	أكتب	.4
	2. مطار	طبيب الأطفال	.1 -	لإنجليزيّة:	، المعنى في ا	اكتب	.5
Dining room	.2	Medical clin	ic .1	عربيّة : -	المعنى في ال	اكتب	.6

زميل	.2	1. خطا	7. اكتب الجمع : -	
أغاني	.2	1. رسوم	 اكتب المفرد : - 	
ي تقرأ الجريدة	A .2	1. إنّها البنت الثالثة	9. حوّل إلى المذكّر : ـ	
لاعب ممتاز	2. هو	1. هذا هو ابني أنس	10. حوّل إلى المؤنّث : _	
			چب بجملة أو جملتي <i>ن</i>	1 *

- 11. "انصرفي لشأتك، إنّها قضية أسرة" من قال ؟ لمن قال ؟
 - 12. أين تلاقى نسر وقبرة ؟
 - 13. ماذا أصاب للسلحقاة لمّا استمرّت في ضحكها ؟
 - 14. ماذا لا يرى المنتقد في الثوب النظيف؟
 - 15. ماذا كان النبيّ (ص) يقول إذا لاحظ خطأ على أحد؟

 $(10 \times 3 = 30 \text{ marks})$

Section B

Answer at least **five** questions. Each question carries 6 marks. All questions can be attended. Overall Ceiling 30.

16. صل بين العبارات الأتية : -

Have a seat	أراك غدا
I am very sorry	إنّها على ما يرام
Fine Room	تفضتل بالجلوس
I will do that	انا تعبان
thermometer	أنا آسف جدًا
Glad to know you	غرفة رانعة
It is going fine	سأفعل ذلك
Wrong way	مقياس الحرارة
See you tomorrow	طريق خطأ
I am tired	سعيد لمعر فتاك

17. كمثل القراغ بالكلمات المناسبة
(قراءة ، مرحيا ، أحياتا ، مبسوط ، دائما)
1. عل أت
2. أحبّ القصص
 أنا أشعر بالم في غلبي
4يا عبد الله 5. الطميب مشعول
18. هات أسطة للأجوية الاتية
 عمري ئالائون سنة أجيئ من السوق
2. نجيئ من تسوق 3. أجيد اللغة العربيّة
ر. حبر منا الذي أحد 4. هذا أذي أحد
٠٠
19. أكمل الحوار الاتني
أمجد : مساء الخير
أجمل: ، أهلا وسهلا
أمح : ؛
أجمل : اسمي أجمل ، وأنت ماسمك ؟
أمجن : ، كيف حاك ؟
لجمل :
أمجد : إلى اللَّقاء
أجمل :
20. كۆن سۇالا بالاتىية
1. لماذا
2. مِن أَيِن

4

4. اليوم - هذا - طبق - هو 5. دمشق - في - أنا - جامعة - أدرس

ا 22. ترجم إلى العربيّة

Doctor, I am suffering from fever.

Please open your mouth... Oh nothing to worry.

I had headache yesterday.

Don't worry.

I am prescribing you a tablet. You should take it four times a day.

After meals?

Yes, after meals. Within three days you will be all right.

23. ترجم إلى الإنجليزية

الو

نعم ، من يتكلم ؟

أنا محمود يا دكتور ، هل أنت موجود في العيادة ؟

أنا في قسمي

يا دكتور ، ابني مريض ، حرارته عالية ، ويشعر بألم في بطنه ، هل تجيئ إلى بيتي ؟

لا ، أنا أسف

لماذا ، هل أنت مشغول ؟

لا ، أنا دكتور في اللغة

 $(5 \times 6 = 30 \text{ marks})$

Section C

Answer any **two** questions. Each question carries 10 marks.

- أكتب 10 جمل في العربية عن إثنين من الأتية
 - 24. معاملات المنتقدين
 - 25. النسر والقبّرة
 - 26. مقابلة للوظيفة
 - 27. من يوميّات وليد

 $(2 \times 10 = 20 \text{ marks})$

(Pages 10)

335		
Nam	O	**********
1 Andres		
		6
Mari.	Nomanaganagan	*********

FIRST SEMESTER (CBCSS-UG) DEGREE EXAMINATION NOVEMBER 2021

Afral-Ul-Ulama

AFU 1(2) C01—FUNCTIONAL ARABIC COURSE-I

(2021 Admissions)

Time: Two Hours and a Half

Maximum: 80 Marks

Section A

Answer at least ten questions. Each question carries 3 marks. All questions c Overall

All questions can be attended. Overall Ceiling 30.
1- أجيب عن الأسطة الأثية عسب الأرشادات. ولكل سؤال رقمان
* ضع خيرا مثاريه واضبطه بالعنكل.
١- هو طبيب هيها
2- إن الجو بارد في لندن، و في الرياض.
3- الأب فغير ولكن الأم
٠٠ ضع مصلوفا مناسبا واضبطه بالشكل.
4- الزوج و يتشتريان حقيبة صغيرة لبنتهما.
* إختر الجواب الصحيح من القوسين.
5- أن ستقرض لغاتها وتقافتها على الدول الفقيرة. (الدول البعيدة الدول الشريقة - الدول الغنية)
6- هذاك تدريبات صوتية جيدة في اللغة (غرفة - مختبر - مؤليفات)
7 هي المصدر الأساسية للطاقة على الأرض. (القسر - النجوم- الشمس)
8- هات جمع الكلمات التالية: حقيبة - ورقي - زميل - لفظ

9- هات مفرد الكلمات التالية: كلية أقوام - علماء ـ أمور

10- أكتب الكلمة المتضادة: جالمة - قريب اسوا - فاندة

ء من بين الكلمات العناسية.

11. الشهادة علامة المرض

12- الحامل تجربة الإنسان في العمل سفوات عديدة

13 ـ الخيرة قتل الإنسان نفسه

14- البدانة ورقة تعطيها المدرمة الكلية الجامعة للطالب بعد الدراسة

15- الإنتمار المرأة التي في بطنها ولد

(10 × 3 = 30 marks)

Section B

Answer at least **five** questions. Each question carries 6 marks. All questions can be attended. Overall Ceiling 30.

11 - أجب عن الأسئلة الأثية حسب الأرشادات. ولكل سؤال 5 أرقام
 « رتب

16- تزويح - حياة - عمل- ولا - ايراهيم - كلها - فيها.

17- حياته - منه - أن - الطبيب - اسلوب- - طلب - يغير.

18- إملا القراغ بالحرف المناسب. (بعد ـ ب ـ عن ـ مع - ل)

(١) المدينة بعيدة البيت

(ب) أذهب إلى العمل السيارة.

(ت) في القراءة فائدة العقل والجسم

(ث) حضر الأخ زيارة سليمان

(ج) يريد الأخ السفر أخيه في العلم القادم

* أكتب منكرة عن الآتية

19- جائزة الملك فيصل العالمية.

20- تأثير القرآن في اللغة العربية.

262

D 12667

21- ومنانل قضاء العطلة المختلفة

22- النَّرُونِينَ عَنَ النَّفِينَ؛ أَخْمَوْتُهَا فِي الْعَصُورُ الْحَدَيْثُ.

23- إنتشار التدخين وأضر ارم

 $(5 \times 6 = 30 \text{ marks})$

Section C

Answer any two questions. Each question carries 10 marks.

111- أكتب مقالة عن إثلين من الأتية

24- اللغة العربية: مكانتها وتطورها

25- عمل المرأة: إيجابياته وسلبياته

* اعد حوار يحتوى على إثنتي عشرة محادثة على الأقل.

26- يجرى بين زوج وزوجته عن ثرك القرية والعيش في المدينة مستخدما الكلمات التالية.

بيت في القرية. إرتحال إلى العاصمة دراسة الأولاد في الجامعة والكلية عمل في شركة مزرعة - زرع وشجر - الحوادث كثيرة - تلوث ضوضاء إزدهام - مريض ومريضة .

27- يجرى بين صلاح يريد العمل خارج الوطن ويين صديقه منصور عن العمل خارج الوطن مستخدماً الكلمات التالية

إغتراب راتب جيد مال كثير حياة سهلة مفر للعمل حلال فكر في الأولاد صحبة معهم زيارتهم محافظة على دينهم وتقلفتهم ولختهم تصبحة قيام خمس سنوات بارك الله فيك.

 $(2 \times 10 = 20 \text{ marks})$



(Pages: 3)

Name.....

Reg. No.....

FIRST SEMESTER (CBCSS—UG) DEGREE EXAMINATION NOVEMBER 2021

Afzal-Ul-Ulama

AFU 1B 01—FIQH LITERATURE

(2021 Admissions)

Time: Two Hours and a Half

Maximum: 80 Marks

Section A

Answer at least **ten** questions.

Each question carries 3 marks.

All questions can be attended.

Overall Ceiling 30.

- ١. ماحكم تعجيل الفطر؟
- الميراث يقتضي وجود ثلاثة أشياء ، ما هي ؟
 - ٣. منى تجب الزكاة في الزروع و الثمار؟
- ٤. ماهي الأصناف التي أخذت منها الزكاة في عهد النبي محمد صلى الله عليه وسلم؟
 - ٥. ماهي كفارة الرجل الذي جامع امرأته في نهار رمضان؟
 - ٢. ما هو الدعاء عند قطر الصوم؟
 - ٧. اذكر حكم الصائم الذي أكل ناسيا
 - ٨. موانع الإرث، ما هي؟
 - ٩. متى شرعت زكاة الفطر، ولماذا؟
 - ١٠. ما هو المندوب؟

Section B

Answer at least five questions.

Each question carries 6 marks.

All questions can be attended.

Overall Ceiling 30.

١٦. أركان الميرات و شروطه وأسبابه
 ١٧ الأحكام التكليفية مع الأمثلة
 ١٨. الوارثون من الذكور

٠٢٠ المطلق والمقيد

١٩. المندوب وأقسامه

٢١. أولى الناس بالصدقة، اذكر حديثا دليلا عنها

٢٢. زكاة الفطر

٢٣. معنى العول لغة واصطلاحا

 $(5 \times 6 = 30 \text{ marks})$

Section C

Answer any **two** questions.

Each question carries 10 marks.

٢٤. سنن الصوم مع الأدلة من الأحاديث الواردة

٢٥. الحبجب والحرمان

٢٦. زكاة الزروع والثيار

٢٧. الإجتهاد

 $(2 \times 10 = 20 \text{ marks})$